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OPCC FOI reference: 001-2018 
 
Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide us with the following 
information: 
  
1.      In the financial years 15/16, 16/17 and 17/18: 

a.      How many grants were awarded to organisations in which at least one of the 
outcomes was to provided services to victims of stalking?  

b.      What was the total monetary value of these grants?   
c.       Which organisations were awarded?  

 
 
Response: 
 
Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 places two duties on public authorities. 
Unless exemptions apply, the first duty at Section 1(1) (a) is to confirm or deny whether the 
information specified in a request is held. The second duty at Section 1(1) (b) is to disclose 
information that has been confirmed as being held. 
 
I can confirm that there is no information is held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner as for the financial years of 15/16, 16/17 and for 17/18 to date there have 
been zero grants awarded to organisations which provide services to victims of stalking. 
 
          
 
 
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 05/02/18) 
 


